
Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Dear friends,
I have been a resident of 54 West Esplanade for the last 20 years.
I have no commercial ties with Hugo except that I love their food and the service
I have never ever been disturbed or upset by noise which  comes from the restaurant
There isn’t any,  even though my apartment is looking directly at it
I have seen the plans that Hugo has submitted to extend the restaurant and I support it
as I feel the restaurant of that quality is an asset to Manly.
Please give due consideration to my email
I thank you
Kind regards
Franca Arena A.M.
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